
Attention 8B Riders: 
 

Starting March 18th, 2016, the Kottinger Drive sheltered bus stop 
near Kottinger Place will be closed for construction and a new 
stop will be relocated approximately 50 feet west of that stop in 
front of a residence.  Construction is scheduled to be up to one 
year. 
 


